April 5, 2023
Vicky Trotter
Council Committee Coordinator
City of Stratford

The Kinsmen Club of Stratford is applying for an SOP to run the bar at the beer tent for the Ontario-Pork
Congress from 11 am to 11 pm on both Wednesday June 19, and Thursday June 20t, 2024.

The license will include the fenced area of the pork Congress as well as building including 1 ririk surface with
stands and 2" rink closed to the Pork Congress.

We have contacted the Stratford Police, Fire Department, and the Building inspectors offices and informed
them of our plans.

| have forwarded a copy of plans for your perusal. Additional details are available on the Ontario Pork
Congress website

| have run a number of bars for the Stratford Blues and Ribfest in the past.

Security for this event is supplied by Armour Security out of London.

All of our members participating have up to date smart serve certificates.

If you have any questions feel free to contact the undersigned.

Roger Howson

Project Chair

Kinsmen Club of Stratford
127 Falstaff St

Stratford ON N5A3T6

Ph 519-274-2714

Kinsmen Club of Stratford

“Serving the Community’s Greatest Need” Since 1945




